
 

 

 

Winterbourne Junior 

Girls’ School 

Year 3 Newsletter 
Week ending: Friday, 1 April 2022 

3.1: Anna & Cherlyne 

3.3: The Whole 3.3 Class 

Reading  

Certificates 

3.1: Natalia, Khaleelah, Cecilia, 

Amina, Anna, Abigail, Dua 

 

3.3:  Fathima, Margreth, Alice, 

Makayla, Faiza, Saffiyah, Sana, 

Basta, 

Prathesha, Aisha 

Weekly Homework beginning Monday,  4/04/2022 Due: 

Maths 

Practice arithmetic test questions for retest this Friday.  

8/04/2022 

Maths CGP Book 

Summer Workout 2 

6/04/2022 

English CGP Book 

Summer Workout 2 

6/04/2022 

Spelling 

Learn Week 26 Spelling Words for test next Friday. 

8/04/2022 

YEAR 3 SPRING PRODUCTION NEXT WEEK! You are invited to see your 
daughter in the Year 3 Spring Extravaganza on Tuesday 5th April 2022 at 9:30 AM. 
 
The girls truly deserve a weekend of rest as they have worked hard on completing 
their end of term assessments and practicing their lines for the production. We’re 
really looking forward for you to see what we have been preparing. 
 
Just a gentle reminder that we still have one week of school left until the Easter Hol-
idays. We will be breaking up on Friday 8th April at 2 PM. 

3.1: Daria & Zunara 

3.3: Abigail & Margreth 

Please encourage your girls to 
practice their lines and songs this 
weekend. 
 
Here is the link of one of the 
songs for the girls to practice. 
The rest of the songs/lyrics are 
on Google Classroom. 
 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?
v=YYcZc_DFyaA  

Maths: 
 
We have started a new topic, Time. We have 
been recapping the difference between AM and 
PM and how to tell the time. 
 
Here is a BBC Bitesize link explaining the differ-
ence between Analogue and Digital time: 
 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zkfycdm/
articles/
zcrmqty  

The Whole School dressed in 
shades of orange in assembly! 

Art Carnival Competition—Deadline: 31st 
May 2022 (more information on Google Class-
room) 
Brief: we want you to create a piece of artwork 
that explores what carnival means to you.  
 
The best 2-3 pieces of work from the school will 
be displayed in Croydon's Clocktower. 


